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April	3,	2016	

	

	

	

Dear	SEC	Pastors:	

On	behalf	of	the	SEC	Pastoral	Association	Executive	Officers,	I	hereby	warmly	extend	

to	you	an	invitation	to	a	Pre-Session	Pastoral	Association	meeting	of	all	

Southeastern	Conference	pastors	on	Sunday	May	15,	2016	from	10:00am	–	3:00pm	
at	the	Filipino	American	International	Seventh-day	Adventist	church	in	Avon	Park,	

Florida.	The	address	is	1705	N.	Oleander	Drive,	Avon	Park,	Fl.	33825.	

The	purpose	of	this	Pre-Session	meeting	is	to	call	all	pastors	of	the	Southeastern	

Conference	to	prayer	and	to	discuss	matters	pertinent	to	our	upcoming	and	future	

Constituency	Sessions	as	we	seek	to	fulfill	the	mission	of	God’s	church.		The	specific	

agenda	for	this	meeting	will	be	forthcoming	directly	to	your	email	and	will	be	

posted	on	the	SECPA	website	(www.secsdapa.org).	

Please	do	not	hesitate	to	call	me	if	you	need	additional	information	in	this	regard.		

	

Sincerely,	

	

	

	

	

Pastor	C.	Anslem	Paul	

SEC	Pastoral	Association	President	

(863)	257-3324	

anslem.paul@secsda.org	
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